
 
 
 

Regulation 30 of SEBI (LODR) Regulations, 2015 for change in Statutory Auditors of the 
Company 
 

Disclosure under Regulation 30 of SEBI (LODR) Regulations, 2015 submitted on 03rd August 2020 
regarding Change in Auditors. 
 
The Company on 3rd August 2020 made a disclosure to respected Stock Exchanges regarding Resignation of 
Auditors Sundaresha & Associates. The Auditors had citied due to some technical issues they are resigning as 
the Statutory Auditors of the Company and the same was accepted by the Board of Directors on 03rd August 
2020. Further, the Auditors on 5th August 2020, gave the clarification to the Company for the reason technical 
issue.  
  
Herewith we are attaching the clarification letter sent to us by resigned Auditors Sundaresha & Associates, 
clarifying the reason cited by them for resignation. 
 
 
We request you, kindly take the clarification given by our resigned auditors on record. 
  
 
Thanking you, 
 
Yours Truly, 
 
For Coffee Day Enterprises Limited 
 
 
 
Sadananda Poojary 
Company Secretary & Compliance Officer 
M. No.: F5223 
 
Enclosure: Clarification for Resignation by Sundaresha & Associates(Resigned Auditors) 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 




